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I oppose this bill. This bill is does nothing to make us safer. There's already been a 

federal ruling bumpstocks were found to be legal. State cannot afford to impose 

this.They don't have the funds to cover it.We don't have the funds. 

Adequately fund the police department To the first the laws we have now this will only 

end up in court, like 114. It costs us a whole bunch of money. Once again, this does 

nothing to stop Shootings. And it's gonna cost the state money that we don't have 

infighting the lawsuits are overcome 


